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Delegation! to Foreign Countries

« .  S  SI11* Warior:
^  Shri Kanban:

Will the Minister of Finance be 
pleased to state:

(a) the number of official delega­
tions sent abroad by the various Min­
istries of the Government of India 
during the vear 1956-57,

(b) the purpose for which each 
delegation went, and the number of 
personnel in each delegation, and

(c) the expenditure incurred on 
cach of these delegations’

The Minister of Finance (Shri T. T. 
Krishnamachari): (a) to (c) A
statement, giving information, in res­
pect of certain Ministries is laid on 
the tabic of the House [See Appendix 
II, annexure No 31 ] Further in­
formation is being collected and will 
be laid on the Table of the House in 
due course

Public Drinking in Delhi

359. Shrlmati Ila Palchoudhuri: Will 
the Minister of Home Affairs be pleas­
ed to state1

(a) whether it is a fact that drink­
ing of wine m Hotels and Restaurants 
which have no ‘Bar’ Licence and pros­
titution in all such public places is 
pinhibited by law m Delhi, and

fb) if so, the manner m which the 
'aw is enforced’

The Minister of State in the Minis­
try of Home Affairs (Shri Datar): (a)
Y es

(b) Surprise checks and raids are 
periodically organised by the police 
and excise staff and those found 
violating the law are prosecuted under 
the relevant provisions of the Excise 
Act, the Serais !fc.ct or the Bengal 
Suppression of Immoral Traffic Act, as 
the case may be.
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Pakistani Smugglers 
362 Shri Raghunath Singh: Will 

the Minister of Home Affairs be pleas*
ed to state how many times fire was




